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This bill will allow riders to operate their vehicles in a way that is safer and will reduce 

traffic according to multiple recent studies. As a Portland rider myself I have operated 

my vehicle in ways similar to the one legalized by this bill with no issues, and hope to 

make it easier to do that in the future. 


